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HOUSE FRISBEE COMPETITIONS
It was a wild and windy Tuesday afternoon when the Year 9 girls gathered together on
the ultimate Frisbee field.

Under the guidance of the Master in Charge, Mr Fox, Year 8 boys and Year 9 girls took part in
some friendly competition.  The students were grouped in to their houses and together braved the
blustering conditions with their house community. 
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The students were excited to return to the Frisbee court after their initial training in Term 1 and it
was excellent to see their improvement and engagement in the sport. Under the leadership of Mrs
Howard, the Director of Frisbee, the students played the game implementing a satisfactory level
of social distancing.

We look forward to the competition that the rest brings as we continue to promote new skills at
College. 

Mrs Elizabeth Howard
Year 11 Advisor
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